Vaping Presentations
Tuesday 29 August

Year 12 BBQ and Smoothies
Tuesday 29 August

Year 6 to Year 7 Transition Visit
Wednesday 30 August

Year 12 Car Wash Fundraiser
Thursday 31 August

Subject Selection Forms Due
Friday 1September

Year 11 2024 Subject Interviews
Friday 1 September

Year 10 Bake Sale
Friday 1 September

Year 11 Examinations begin
Monday 5 September

Indigenous Literacy Day
Thursday 7 September

Science Fair
Friday 8 September

Year 12 Review Interview
Friday 8 September

Upcoming Events &

Science Fair

On Friday 8 September 2023 Year 10 will be holding their annual Science Fair
in the small hall during periods 3 and 4. Students will be encouraged to show
their research assessment tasks with an interactive display. Parents, carers
and guests are also invited to attend and view the results of students’
scientific investigations.

After the viewing, visitors will be invited to vote for the Peoples Choice Award
and stay for some light refreshments.

Please RSVP to the front office by 5th September for catering purposes.

Year 9, Year 10 and Year 11 Subject Selection
Thank you to the families that attended our subject selection evening.

Students in Years 8, 9 and 10 are able to choose their elective subjects for
next year. This is completed online. Students should see instructions that

were emailed to their student email addresses.

If students require assistance, they should see Ms Dybell.

2024 School President Elections

We are immensely proud of the exceptional students who have stepped up
as nominees for the position of School President in 2024. This year, we have
been fortunate to witness the emergence of four remarkable individuals,
each possessing remarkable leadership qualities.

Taylah Ahearn, Jemima Birt, Sigrid Germon, and Chloe Harfield have all
demonstrated their commitment by putting themselves forward as potential
school leaders for the upcoming year.

The voting process is scheduled to take place this week during roll call,
allowing every student to participate in this decision.

We extend our best wishes to all of you throughout this journey. Regardless of
the outcome, you are already exemplifying leadership qualities. Your
courage and confidence in advocating for your beliefs and representing
others serve as a testament to your leadership, setting a commendable
example for your peers.






